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    Project Overview 

Escambia County’s Construction Management Division will soon begin the Chandler Street Drainage 
Improvements project located in District 5. To provide improved conveyance for existing stormwater 
runoff, the project will include roadway milling and resurfacing, roadside drainage improvements, a 
subsurface drainage system, waterline removal and replacement upgrades, utility coordination and 
relocations, and driveway improvements. The roadway will be open during construction and traffic 
may be reduced to a single lane or detoured through Chauncey Street.  The project is anticipated to 
be complete in September 2025.  

 

Chandler Street Drainage Improvements 

Resident Information 
• Construction costs of 

$2,472,526 are funded by the 
American Rescue Plan Act, Local 
Option Sales Tax IV, and a 
Resilient Grant. 
  

• Roads, Inc. is the primary 
contractor.  

 
• Areas outside the project limits 

that are impacted during 
construction will be returned to 
their previous state.  

 
• Access to adjacent properties 

will be maintained, although 
there may be short periods 
when a driveway or entrance is 
blocked.  

 
• An engineering consultant 

inspector will monitor the 
construction area daily.  

 
• Your cooperation and patience 

are appreciated during the 
construction process. 


